

**SOUTHWEST DISTRICT ATHLETIC BOARD
2010 BOYS D1/D2 AND GIRLS D1
SECTIONAL TOURNAMENTS
CENTERVILLE SITE**

WEATHER CONTINGENCY PLAN

The Southwest District Board has established the following policy for cancellation or postponement of tournaments:

For schools participating in swimming/diving tournaments that are located in a county that experiences a Level Two (2) or Level Three (3) weather emergency, the involved site's tournament will be postponed. Tournament managers will contact the District Board and make every effort to personally contact each school's coach, athletic director, or principal.

Schools are also encouraged to make use of the Southwest District Athletic Board's website (www.swdab.org) for updated information regarding postponements and/or cancellations.

The tournament manager will contact the Board Secretary who will work with the managers to contact the "News Media."

Prior to the start of tournaments, the site managers have been instructed to make available to the Board, a contingency plan for weather emergencies.

The following is the contingency plan for the Centerville Sectional Site.

	ORIGINAL DATE AND TIME	FIRST CONTINGENCY DATE AND TIME	SECOND CONTINGENCY DATE AND TIME
Boys D1 and D2	Friday, Feb. 12 Warm-Up 5 PM Meet Start 6:30 PM	Saturday, February 13 Warm-Up 5 PM Meet Start 6:30 PM	Monday, February 15 Warm-Up 10:30 AM Meet Start 12 Noon
Girls D1	Saturday, Feb. 13 Warm-Up 8:30 AM Meet Start 10:00 AM	Sunday, February 14 Warm-Up 12 Noon Meet Start 1:30 PM	Tuesday, February 16 Warm-Up 10:30 AM Meet Start 12 Noon